
The KHS Indian Band  

16th Annual March­a­thon is Coming!!!  

 
When: Saturday, September 15TH  8:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Where do we meet? – In front of City of Keller Town Hall.  

Do not park at the KISD Natatorium due to swim meet. Parking options include the parking spaces 
in front of Tom Thumb, but as close to Keller Parkway as possible. Don’t park at Chik-Fil-a, or next 
to Summer Moon Coffee. Another parking option is in front of Moviehouse Eatery and then walk to 
Town Center. Best if you can be dropped off.  

What is a Marchathon? – A fun 4-mile trip through several Keller neighborhoods. We will have a rest 
stop every two miles. We will be marching and playing EVERYTHING we have in your flip folder that 
day.  Along the route, we will be stopping at various houses for front yard concerts.  

Along the route, we are gathering donations that help offset the costs of the KHS Band 
program.  

What do I wear? – Blue KHSMB Band Shirt (tucked in), Khaki shorts, plain brown belt, white socks 
and tennis shoes. Hats and sunglasses are OK for this event.  

It is important that you are rested and well hydrated before arriving Saturday morning. As you 
know, the weather is still warm and you must take care of yourself. We do have parents that 
can help you out if needed, and we also have vehicles that can take you to nearby restrooms 
while we are moving.  

 

We will meet at the Keller Town Center at 8:00 am, stretch, warmup and be on the road by 
8:30 am. We will finish back at the Keller Town Center, and should arrive for dismissal around 
1:00-1:30 pm.   

 

Let’s Get Ready for a  

Great Day of Marching!!! 




